
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

24 November 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Christmas Production 
 
In the past, all primary students have participated in the Christmas production.  However, as 
a result of the structural changes implemented, we now have a First, Middle and Upper 
School, rather than a Primary and Secondary School. 
 
Consequently, the performances and opportunities have been re-allocated to allow all 
students to participate in a special event throughout the year and, as a result, your child will 
now have the opportunity to perform in the following: 
  
First School  Christmas Production    12 and 13 December 2017 
 
Middle School Christmas Disco    15 December 2017 

Middle School Production   20 – 22 March 2018 
 

Upper School Talent Show      22 June 2018 
Prom      28 June 2018   

 
If you have any questions about any of the events listed, please contact the office so that we 
can direct you to the appropriate member of staff. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Joolz Scarlett 
Headteacher 

 
 

 


